Homework Packet #20

Week of: 5/9/16
Check off the box to show you have finished an assignment.

Reading:

B Reading 10 or more minutes a night (read to someone, with someone, or by yourself).

B As the assigned HW comes to an end, keeps your child's brain cruising! RAZ Kids accounts
will remain throughout the summer. Visit the library to check out picture books, utilize
Tumblebooks, and browse online read alouds tool

B Reading Skills: Talk about the books you read at home. Are they fiction or non-fiction?
Ask the 5 W's questions: WHO, WHAT, WHERE, WHEN, WHY?

s When reading at home please be on a “word hunt" and your child can find
compound words, contractions, synonyms/antonyms, ing, s, ed suffixes, (kick out
"¥Y" add ies & ed endings).

Weriting: Enjoy the end of the year fun writing activity! Writing in a journal
or diary over the summer is a great way to keep your child engaged in the writing
process. Writing thank you notes, grocery lists, places to visit over the summer;

. | emailing or handwriting letters to family members about their summer vacation
are also other fabulous ways to keep up your child's writing skills!

Math:

Please always disregard any “home requests” that may be written at the top of the Home-links
math papers in the Family Note Box. (such as items or materials like coins, newspapers, etc. that
they sometimes request to be brought in to school)

B Home-links: When Everyday Math journal books come home, finish up pages your child
may have missed. Or use them as a guide for reviewing over the summer.

B This week's Home-Links:

B Addition & Subtraction Fact Practice is very important to master. It is important
that your child maintain math skills they have gained this year by continued basic skills
practice to ensure a strong foundation for second grade. Websites great for this:
ABCYA, Math Magician, and FAST Math on Mason's website. There are so many wonderful
computer games and apps that can help your child learn in a fun way tool Refer to the list
sent home last week.

Other: Please make sure write a letter to Dr. Middlekauff using the template that was given
to you at conferences. As of right now we have few to none. We would like to have them by May
16™ so that we have time to assemble to memory book. Thank you very much for your help with

this retirement letter.

Name & student # (turn in Friday) #
Parent Signature (Please check work!)
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[ learned so much
N First Grade!

Here is a list of things [ learned this year:







Some of my favorites!
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